
Being Safe Around Schools
Crowded streets and excessive traffic around schools during 
drop-off and pick-up times create a hazardous environment for 
our children. Let's work together.
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As a child-safe community, the Yarra is committed to ensuring the safety of all children, 
especially around our schools. We need your help! 

When dropping off or picking up your kids, please remember to use designated parking areas 
and avoid ‘no stopping’ zones. Model safe behaviour by following all traffic rules and being 
patient, particularly during busy times. Children can be impulsive, so it's vital we create safe 
environments by setting good examples. Always supervise your children near traffic and let 
them out on the kerb side. If you see any unsafe situations, please report them to the council, 
your vigilance is crucial. 

You can report them to using the following link: www.yarracity.vic.gov.au/parking 

Our Council staff, specially Parking Enforcement Officers and School Crossing Supervisors work 
hard to keep our school zones safe through parking patrols and at crossings. Please be 
respectful and courteous towards them as they enforce safety rules. We understand that 
parking around schools can be challenging, but your cooperation is essential to ensuring the 
well-being of all children and pedestrians. 

By working together, we can create a safer, more welcoming environment for everyone. Thank 
you for your commitment to child safety in the City of Yarra.


	Blank Page



